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MC Efficiency Contest Assignment Initiative
This fall faculty members will have a chance to incorporate in their classroom a unique opportunity for their students.  The Montgomery College Green Team is sponsoring a college-wide Efficiency Contest that challenges the college community—students, staff, faculty, and administrators—to submit proposals for reducing the college’s use of energy and/or resources and documenting the savings.  This proposal could be an assignment in your class.  

In the first round, the proposals will be approximately two pages long.  They will be reviewed by a panel of expert judges under the supervision of the MC Green Team.  In the first round, 5 winners will receive $200.  They will then enter a second round where they work with appropriate college personnel to develop a more detailed proposal.  The winner of the entire contest will receive a total of $2,900, second place will receive $1,200, and third place will receive $700.  You can find more information about the contest here: http://montgomerycollegesustainability.wordpress.com/2013/01/06/mc-efficiency-contest/
Proposals in the first round should:

1. Be no more than two pages long typed and double spaced.

2. Describe how the college can reduce its use of energy and/or resources and document the savings.
3. Include research that supports its recommendations.

a. For example, consulting with relevant college personnel.   

4. Be emailed to MCgreen@montgomerycollege.edu by December 1st.
These proposals could be used as an assignment in a number of different classes: writing, reading, science, business, philosophy…etc.  Sustainability initiatives are often described as having a triple bottom line in the sense that they can foster economic growth, enhance social justice and also protect our environment.  We can help students better understand this triple bottom line by showing them how this efficiency contest relates to the different subjects we teach.  You can find interesting examples of how sustainability has been incorporated into the curriculum in different disciplines here: http://montgomerycollegesustainability.wordpress.com/curriculum-resources/ .   
We hope you will consider including this two page proposal as an assignment in your class.  If you do, let us know: mcgreen@montgomerycollege.edu.  Thanks.
